Cupid, Sonia

From: Sarah Fournier

Sent: 14 July 2020 15:27

To: Planning

Subject: Re: Comments on 2020/2462/P have been received by the council.

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for
you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Sir or Madam,

| happened to check the planning details online for this application, which | support and am interested in, and notice that my comments are not yet online
(see below). | would be very grateful if you would check that this is in progress.

Many thanks
Sarah

From: planning@camden.gov.uk <planning@camden.gov.uk>

Sent: 02 July 2020 19:58

To:

Subject: Comments on 2020/2462/P have been received by the council.

We would like to express our support for this application. We share a boundary with the site (and overlook the garden) and are delighted that the owners are prepared to

invest in the restoration of this old house, whilst also improving it in order to suit a modern young family. This proposed extension is extremely modest and unobtrusive in
size and the overall plans are appropriate and sensitively designed.

Comments made by Sarah and Lionel FOURNIER of 5 Kemplay Road

Preferred Method of Contact is Email

Comment Type is Support



